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May 2010 

NEW OFFICERS 2010-2011 

Treasure         Vice-President        Secretary             President          

  Sherry                Barbara                   Heather                Elaine     
Albrecht               Hodges                    Risley              McCormick 

Executive Board: 
 

Elaine McCormick - 736-4495 
President 
 

Barbara Hodges—940-4103 
Vice President 
bhodges8@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Heather Risley—937-7125 
Secretary 
hriz@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Sherry  Albrecht– 560-2669 
Treasurer 
sherryartgirl@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Committees: 
Jane Lawson – 934-6097 
Programs 
 

Publicity 
 

 

Kathy Detrano - 817-0940 
Artist of the Month 
 

Refreshments 
 

Patsy Renz – 943-7732 
Newsletter /Membership 
patsy.renz@verizon.net 
 

Chris Tagaras - 938-0895 
Sunshine 
 

Sharon Chandler – 934-7778 
Historian 
sharchuck@gmail.com 
 

Venue Chairs: 
 

Kathy Rabold - 781-6859 
Tarpon Springs Library 
Plaka Restaurant  
 

Yiota Theofanus - 781-9613 
Helen Ellis Hospital   
Danny K's Alley Cafe  
 

Sherry  Albrecht– 560-2669 
Performing Arts Center 
 

Sharon Chandler - 934-7778 
Florida Capital Bank 
 

Fred Farmakis - 845-7770 
Bank of America  
 

—PO Box 1177—Tarpon Springs, FL 34688—E-mail: patsy.renz@verizon.net 
Meetings - First Monday of the Month at The Community Center. 400 S. Walton  

FROM THE PRESIDENT: I would like to thank everyone who 
participated in our Spring Art Show at the Heritage Museum.  We had 
great food and a nice display of great paintings.  We would also like to 
thank the members who helped hang the paintings at the Performing 
Arts Center. Please remember to take your paintings out of the PAC on 
May 3. I hope you all have a great summer and lots of time to paint.  
Remember, our first meeting in the fall will be September 13, because 
Labor Day is on the first Monday in September.  The program will be 

“show and tell”.   See you in the fall,  Elaine McCormick 

I want to thank Marilynn 
Pohlman,  Patsy Renz, 
Barbara Hodges, and 
Marilyn Dunnigan for all 
the help I had with the 
Spring Art Show at the 

Hertitage Museum.  

I would also like to thank 
Jim Weiss, Joe Potts, 
Heather Risley, Janice 
W o j c i k ,  M a r i l y n n 
Pohlman, Barbara Hodges, 
Marilyn Dunnigan, and 
Patsy Renz who helped 
hang the show at the 
Performing Art Center. I 
sure appreciated what you 
all did. I thought it a 
wonderful success and 
everyone seemed to have a 
good time. We were very 
well treated at the Heritage 
Center and thank you 

notes have been sent.   

Jane Lawson 

TSAA wants to thank all the people who served the past year on the executive 
board.  They were a hard working group and it shows what dedication they have 
since Elaine, Barbara, and Heather returned for another year.  A special thanks 
goes to Marilynn Pohlman for her years served as TSAA’s treasure.  She did a 

great job and we appreciate all the work she did for us. 

To the Editor: 

The picnic was good and I am glad I joined TSAA.  However, I did notice that no one 
offered up a word of thanks and praise to Marilynn for the great job she has done for 
TSAA over the past couple of years.  I would like her and the rest of the folks on the 
'board' and service people to know that they are doing a great job.  Thanks to all of you.  
A  new member, Judith Durling 



Tarpon Springs Art Association Newsletter                         May 2008May 2008May 2008May 2008    2222    

 

Everyone needs a little sunshine in her/his life and 
Chris Tagaras, Sunshine Chairperson, is ready 
to supply it to those of our membership who may be 
under a cloud.  938-0895 

April Demonstration 
Heather Risley demonstrated Plein Air oil painting for us 
at the April meeting.  It was very interesting to  watch her 

work.  We all learned something. 

TSAA April Art Show 

Honorable Mention 
Kathy Detrano, “Rescued”  Pastels 
Jan Wojcik, “Tarpon Springs Sponge Docks”  Pastels 
Carol Hendrickson, “Ashley”  Oils 
Jim Weiss, “Hot Dog Vendor” Mixed Media 
Helen Savage, “Talkeetna, Alaska”  Water Color 

Best of Show 
Suzanne Murphy 

Oil “French Quarter Corner” 

The winners of the show were:  Nancy Whitermore was 
recognized for her work but no more honorable mentions 
were available. Ribbon winners were: Jim Weiss, Helen 

Savage, Jan Wojcik, Kathy Detrano, Carol 

Hendrickson with Honorable Mentions; Third Place was 
Debra Thornsberry; Second Place was Marilyn Dunnigan; 
and First Place/Best of Show was Suzanne Murphy. 

Future Schedule: 
Suzanne Murphy will offer the first season of art classes in her 
studio/gallery this summer.  The six-week session will begin 
Wednesday, June 16 and run through Wednesday, July 21.  The 
focus will be on painting a portrait. Each class will be three 
hours.  The course is $120 for 18 hours of instruction.  
Registration limited to 8 artists.  Call Suzanne at 813-447-9347 
for details.  
Paula Berry will conduct an Acrylic Painting Workshop in 
Kathy Rabold’s Clearwater Studio on Thursday, May 13 from 
9:30-3:00 pm. Paint on canvases at easels. 
Paula will demo flowers, and she will have photo references or 
bring your own. The Acrylic Painting Workshop is $40. 
Sign up with Kathy  Rabold at ophms_art@yahoo.com 727 219-0022. 

Special Honorable Mention   

Nancy Whitermore, “The Sponge 

Building” Watercolor 

2nd Place 
Marilyn Dunnigan 

“Flowers in the Breeze” 
Acrylic 

3rd Place 

Deborah Thornsberry 
“Weeki Wachee Boys” 

Pencil 

Welcome New Members: 
John Morgan - Tarpon Springs - 480-5476 
Joseph Potts - Dunedin - 330-883-6655 
Petera Semple - Tarpon Springs - 432-8281 
Beverly Heller - Hudson - 861-7017 
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Kaye Dunmire has won First in art exhibit by Nurse-
Artists International, Inc. The show is through April 28 at 
Cakewalk Artists Co-Op Gallery. 1114 Central Ave. St. 
Petersburg, Florida. The theme was, “A is for Abstract”.  

VENUE NEWS: 
All of the exhibit venue coordinators are asking for art for each 
of the venues. 
 

Tarpon Springs Library: Kathy Rabold (781-6859) 
May - Patsy Renz 
Need Art  for June- 14 pieces stay up for 2 months. 
Plaka Restaurant: Kathy Rabold (781-6859) 
Need art (7 pieces stay up for 2 months) 
Email or call Kathy ophms_art@yahoo.com to reserve a place 
in these venues. 
 

Helen Ellis Hospital:Yiota Theofanus (781-9613) 

 Displaying until May 10,  Al Sterner, Fred Farmakis and 

Yiota Theofanus 
Danny K’s Alley Cafe is:  Displaying until  May 10,  Al Sterner. 
To reserve your spot for Helen Ellis and Danny K’s call or 
email Yiota 781-9613 haryiota@knology.net. 
 

Performing Arts Center: Sherry Albrecht (560-2669) 
Displaying for the month of April will be all TSAA 
members from the April Art Show. Removal date: 5/3/10 
 

Florida Capital Bank: Sharon Chandler (934-7778) 
Florida Capital Bank for April is Marge Fritsch.    
 

Bank of America:  Fred Farmakis (845-7770) 
June through July - Sherry Albrecht, Ann Clark, 
Leonard Lewis-Email or call Fred - fotiosfarmakis@aol.com 

The Plein Air Painters:  
The plein air group will meet in Ozona during May....go 
to Molly Goodhead's.. 
Be sure to go to the perfoming Arts  center and see our 
paintings held over from our April show...wonderful 
work. 

Found Items  
Since I was the last person (besides Mr. Carrington) 
to leave the Tarpon Springs Fine Arts Exhibit at 
Spring Bayou I picked up the following items left 
next to the tent: 
1. Green folding chair with cover. 
2.   Flowered red and white folding chair. 
Please contact Barbara Hodges at (727) 940-4103 

for additional information. I will bring these items 
to the May meeting at the Tarpon Springs 
Community Center on Walton Avenue but if you 
recognize one and wish them sooner than that just 
let me know and we can arrange a rendezvous. 
Thank you very much. 

Fine Arts Festival at the Spring Bayou 

Pictures courtesy of Trish Gregory 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERSCONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERSCONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERSCONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERS    

Jenna Star Friedman's and Eva Allen’s work is 
highlighted as two of the four "Contemporary Impressionists", 
displaying at the Tarpon Springs Cultural Center through May 27th.  
Marilynn Pohlman sold her "Island House" painting at 
Plaka's Restaurant in Tarpon Springs.  She sold it for $195.00.  
Suzanne Natzke had the pleasure of being one of three 
judges for the 13th Annual Pasco Art of Recycling 
competition for Pasco county high school students.  Over 
100 students submitted art made of at least 70% recycled 
materials, and competed for $1,800.00 in awards.  Seniors 
were eligible for the Pasco Art of Recycling Scholarship.  
The exhibit was on display at the Pasco Government 
Center in New Port Richey, and the winners were  on display 
at the District School Board office in Land-O-Lakes. 
In March Mary Beth McDonell’s oil portrait of John 
Rossi won "Best of Show" in the Student section of the 
Dunedin Art Center's annual Student Member show.   
Suzanne Murphy, Barbara Hodges, and Patsy Renz 

judged the second Annual Lighthouse Christian Home 
School Academy Art Show.  
Suzanne Murphy sold a large oil painting and two oil 
studies from her studio/gallery in March.  She has just 
completed a major renovation of her studio and gallery in 
Campus Run on Klosterman and invites everyone to 
visit.  Suzanne also judged the annual exhibit of resident 
artists in Tarpon Cove and Mariner Village in late March. 



TARPON SPRINGS ART ASSOCIATION 

PO BOX 1177 

TARPON SPRINGS   FLORIDA    34688 

Artist of the Month Schedule 
 

 *September – Members' Critique 
October – All Media 

November – Acrylic,  3 Dimensional Art 
*December – No Meeting ( Holiday Party) 

January – Oil 
February – Mixed Media 

March – Watercolor 
*April – Judged Show (Picnic) 

May – Pastel, Pen & Ink, Charcoal, & “Misc” 
 

*details announced at meetings 
Bring Art work by 1:15 pm or it won’t be judged. 

REMEMBER….. 

The next general  meeting is Monday, May 3, 1:30 pm at 
the Community Center. 

The next board meeting  is Monday, September 27, 1:30 
pm at the Tarpon Springs Library.  

If you have any news  call me at 943-7732 or email 
me at patsy.renz@verizon.net. Deadline September 

18, 2010. Everything that happens in your art is 
important to us all. 

Application for New Member and/or Change of Address 

Name   

Address  

City  

State                            Zip  

Phone 

Email      

Dues  $15.00 

Medium of choice  

 
Please make check payable to and mail to: 

Tarpon Springs Art Association 

PO Box  1177 

Tarpon Springs  FL   34688 

Our Mission… 

...to promote interest and community 
awareness of all forms of visual art, to provide 
opportunities for individuals to associate with 
other artists, and to share in and learn from 

artistic knowledge and experiences. 

The aim of art is to represent not the outward 
appearance of things, but their inward significance. 

Aristotle 


